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Dear Chair LaFountain, Chair Landry, and members of the Inland Fisheries and 
Wildlife Committee, 
I am writing to urge you to pass LD 2141 to provide desperately needed funding to 
combat the present and growing danger of invasive species in our lakes.  I have 
participated in the invasive plant patrol on Flying Pond for ten years.  In that time, I 
have seen several lakes in our surrounding area contend with new invasive species.  I 
pray this never happens to Flying Pond, but each year, it seems more inevitable.  We 
are a small lake in a small town, and I wonder how we will manage an infestation?  I 
urge you to support LD 2141 to bring new resources and focus to this desperate fight.


